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That’s great – thanks. 

The Argos (Corrie Moore cc’d) are waiting on the Letter of Municipal Significance to re: submit the 
application for the remaining Tailgates of the season (June 11 & 23 covered by Councillor Layton’s Written 
Approval letter).

So, we are looking to have the hours set as the following:

Ontario Place – Lot #1
July 13 – 3:30 – 11:30 p.m.
July 25 – 3:30 – 11:30 p.m.
August 12 – 3:30 – 11:30 p.m.
August 20 – Noon – 8:00 p.m.
August 31 – 3:30 – 11:30 p.m.
September 11 – 12:30 – 8:30 p.m.
October 10 – Noon – 8:00 p.m.
October 15 – Noon – 8:00 p.m.

Exhibition Place – Lot #2
July 25 – 3:30 – 11:30 p.m.
September 11 – 12:30 – 8:30 p.m.
October 10 – Noon – 8:00 p.m.
October 15 – Noon – 8:00 p.m.

There’s also a chance that the Argos will look to do something similar in November for Playoffs & Grey Cup. 
 We’ll keep in you in the loop re: an additional Letter of Municipal Significance/New SOP application for 
those games.

Thanks for everything Helen.

Mag

MAGGIE HERMANT
Event Producer
T1
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